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#208 – Responding to the Station
Date Issued: 07/21/2010
Date Last Revised: NEW

Purpose and Scope:

The purpose of this procedure is to establish guidelines regarding the safe and expeditious response to the station by service personnel. This guideline applies to all members of the service.
Guideline:

Department personnel responding to the station are to adhere to the following procedure.

Procedure:

General

1) Upon receiving an call, department personnel will respond to the station following these guidelines:

a) Department personnel will be responsible for their own actions and liability.

b) Department personnel will drive to the station in a safe manner at all times.

c) Department personnel will respond to the station as expeditiously as possible. While responding to the station, you are still subject to all traffic laws.

d) Any member found to be misrepresenting the fact that they are responding to a call, to avoid a traffic violation, will be referred to the Service Director for disciplinary action.

e) White lights may only be used if the member has obtained a permit from the Service Director.
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